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Structure Fire in Marion County: Fire Crews Utilize transitional attack to Combat Blaze


Marion County, Oregon - May 20, 2024 – 
At approximately 11 am a structure fire was reported on the 4700 block of Satter Rd NE. Marion County Fire District #1, with the assistance from Salem Fire Department, executed a successful transitional fire attack, swiftly containing and extinguishing the fire. The cause of the fire remains under investigation at this time.
The incident, which occurred earlier today, prompted a rapid and coordinated response from local firefighting agencies. Upon arrival at the scene, crews encountered a well involved interior room and contents fire that had extended to the exterior of the structure, presenting significant challenges to containment and extinguishment efforts.
Deploying an innovative transitional fire attack strategy, firefighting teams strategically shifted from an exterior to an interior approach, allowing for a more controlled and effective suppression of the flames. This tactical maneuver enabled responders to mitigate the spread of the fire and safeguard nearby properties from potential damage.
Despite the intensity of the fire, there were no reported injuries to occupants or responders at the scene. The affected property sustained significant damage, and the investigation into the cause of the fire is currently underway. 
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